
From: 	 Gaston, Molly (ATF) 
To: 	 Hoover, William J. (ATF); Crabb, John D. (USADC); Reich, Steven (ODAG) (JMD); Morrissey, Mike 

(USAAZ); Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ) 
Sent: 	 7/29/2011 4:57:00 PM 
Subject: 	 Issa/Grassley Request to DHS 

Chairman Issa and Senator Grassley have asked DHS for the serial numbers of guns that any DHS agency 
encountered but did not seize along the Mexico/US border from Sept. 2009-present (note that they've asked only for 
serial numbers even though a serial number alone is not enough information to positively identify a gun). 
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Many thanks, 
Molly 

* ** * * * * 

NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attached files are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) named above in connection with official business. This 
communication may contain Sensitive But Unclassified information that may be statutorily or otherwise prohibited from being released without appropriate approval. Any 
review, use, or dissemination of this e-mail message and any attached file(s) in any form outside of the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms & Explosives or the 
Department of Justice without express authorization is strictly prohibited. 
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